July 6, 2011

Promoting the appropriate use,

and reducing the abuse and misuse of monitored drugs in Nova Scotia.

July 6, 2011

RE: Contact Information for Law Enforcement

Dear Prescribers & Pharmacists:

During the last few weeks the Nova Scotia Prescription Monitoring Program (NSPMP) has
noted an increase in stolen duplicate pads and has provided notification of this to all
prescribers and pharmacists across the province. The NSPMP encourages pharmacists and
prescribers to contact law enforcement with information regarding stolen duplicate pads or
when stolen duplicate prescriptions are presented at the pharmacy. Below are the contact
numbers of law enforcement for the HRM area and the province as a whole.

If you have an RCMP detachment in your area please contact 902-893-1323 and your call
will be dispatched to the appropriate area.

For areas that have a municipal policing service please see the listing below:

Agency Office Number
Annapolis Royal (902) 532-2427
Truro (902) 895-5351
New Glasgow (902) 755-8353
Westville (902) 396-2777
Kentville (902) 678-3378
Halifax (902) 490-5020
Springhill (902) 597-3779
Ambherst (902) 667-7227
Bridgewater (902) 543-2464
Stellarton (902) 752-6160
Cape Breton (902) 563-5100

Should you have any concerns, please contact the NSPMP at 1-877-476-7767 or (902) 496-7123.

Sincerely,
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Denise Pellerin

PO Box 2200, Halifax NS B3] 3C6 Telephone: 902 496 7123 Web: www.nspmp.ca
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